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The overreach of our political system in Oregon needs to stop. Our 2nd amendment 

rights are being attacked. Think of the millions of dollars they have wasted on 

measure 114 already. I think the people of Oregon who pay one of the highest taxes 

in the country need accountability from our people in Salem. The people of Oregon 

are tired of our Politician's wasting our hard-earned money trying to take our rights 

away.    


